
 

 

5th November 2018 
 

Christmas Fair 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Our annual Christmas Fair is fast approaching and we can’t wait to share the 
festivities with you.  This year will be bigger and better that before!  
 
We would like to ask for your support by sending in a few items of donation in the 
lead up to the event. Any help is greatly appreciated and really helps us to run a 
fantastic event.  
 
Throughout the next few weeks we will be collecting any donations of the following: 

• chocolate and sweet items  
• tombola/ raffle prizes 
• bottles 
• biscuits and cakes  

 
The school operates a no nuts policy, and while all donations are valuable to us, we 
appreciate the extra care taken in ensuring items are nut free. 
 
Thank you so much and we look forward to seeing you on the night. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D Poole 
 
Miss D Poole 
HLTA 
 
 


